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May 21 EDB Meeting Follow Up 

Aloha Chair Rawlins-Fernandez, 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment following our EDB committee meeting held on May 21, 2020. I ask 

that the following recommendations be forwarded to the Administration: 

• $1 million-$5 million to expand the Lana'i Agricultural Park purchase, for process plant inspection by appropriate 

federal agencies, and for a Lana'i technology park 

• $3 million-$5 million for Waste to Energy conversion at the Lana'i Landfill 

• $8 million to $10 million for a new Community/Disaster Response Facility 

• $5 million to partner with the State in purchasing the Lana'i Watershed 

Mahalo, 

Ri ki 


